
Junior PSAT : Saturday October 15 
 
 

A great way to get one more practice in before the ACT/SAT is to take the 
PSAT on Saturday October 15. This test will give you a full length practice 
test so that you experience the test format, the questions, and most 
importantly, identify some areas of strengths and weaknesses. 
  
Colleges DO NOT have access to these scores, but if you score high 
enough, you may be considered for the National Merit Scholarship 
program.  The October PSAT is the only way for Juniors to be eligible for 
this prestigious scholarship. 
 
Students receive scores back from Collegeboard shortly after 
Thanksgiving, and are given their test booklets back along with an answer 
key for use in preparing for the SAT.  In addition, they will receive a code to 
use online through the Khan Academy website to personalize additional 
online practice for the SAT. 
 

The deadline to register is September 16.  After that, you’ll be put on a 
waiting list and contacted if a spot opens.     

Cost: $23.00    Location: Hartland High Academic wing 

Date: Saturday October 15  Materials needed: Pencils (2), 
calculator, and picture ID 

Time: arrive at 7:30 - should be finished by noon 
 

To register: :www.hartlandhighschool.us Click on “Parents” at top of 
screen, click on “PayForIt” and  proceed to login, click on your child's name, 
click on Fees and scroll down and find “PSAT” and click on the green X and 
proceed to pay.   
OR:  bring in a check to Shelley Green in the front office and she will 

register you 

IMPORTANT: Because the test booklets must be pre-ordered and paid for, it is 
important the student commit to this date if signing up. The school is responsible 
to pay for any unused test booklets. Therefore, refunds cannot be issued after 
Friday, September 16. 

 

http://www.hartlandhighschool.us/

